
From: Rick Juliusson
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Bosco Fest
Date: Monday, September 11, 2023 5:13:34 PM

Re: Public hearing for sound level variance- Derrick Diedrich, Bosco Fest, Oct.1

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the above variance.  We live across the
street and always appreciate these responsible, friendly young neighbours.  We look forward
to being the old people sitting on our porch enjoying the happy sounds on Oct.1.

Sincerely,
Rick and Sarah Juliusson
1504 Ashland Ave, St. Paul
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